
 
Greetings, 
 
We have recently been informed that the Bone Student Center parking lot will be under 
construction from approximately May 11th to August 9th, 2025.  We have been working closely with 
Illinois State University’s Parking and Transportation Department to ensure your event guests have 
adequate parking. 
 
Below is a map of the alternate parking locations.  The indicated parking lots in green and a parking 
garage in purple are available for your attendees to park in that are in close proximity to the Bone 
Student Center.  If your guests choose to park in the parking garage, they will be charged a rate of 
$5.00 per day.  If they park in any of the indicated green lots located on the map, parking will be 
complimentary for your event this summer. Please communicate the parking options to your 
attendees so they are aware.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Event Services and Catering team at 309-438-2222. As 
always, we greatly appreciate your business, and we look forward to a successful event!  
 

  
Sincerely,  
Event Management, Dining, and Hospitality 


